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·october 16, 1974 

1s. Araxe Cherishian 
200 Eas t 36 Street 
New York, New York 10016 

Dear s. Cherishian : 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Ste~ardship 
of s·t. Vartan, and your gift of $100.00 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #1 126 -is Unclosed. 

Enclosure 
mk: 

Sincerely, 

' Jack Antreassian 


